
 
16017 118

th
 Place NE, Bothell, Washington     Phone  425.488.8000 / Fax  425.488.0994    bothell.evergreenacademy.com  

 

 

         Evergreen Academy Newsletter 
  September 19, 2014 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Dear Evergreen Families, 

Thank you for your enthusiastic partnership with us you 
displayed by your attendance at Curriculum Night.  It 
was wonderful to see all of you, and our teachers 
appreciated the overwhelming support you showed 
them.  Your children benefit from these positive 
relationships and I encourage you to continue to reach 
out to the classroom teachers if you need anything. 

Thank you!  Thank you!  For the fantastic participation 
you demonstrated yesterday with our Goodwill drive.  
We filled the truck!!!  Donation receipts are available in 
the front office if one is needed.  Based on feedback we 
are looking into a repeat donation truck in the spring to 
complement spring cleaning. 

Our 4th grade class is off to Islandwood next week.  The 
will spend a four day adventure engaged in project-
based fieldwork, scientific inquiry, and team building.  
The children look forward to this trip every year and I 
give a big shout out to our teacher leaders Melody 
Drew and Christie Page for the dedication to our 
Outdoor Education program. 

Have a wonderful last week of summer with family! 

Warmly, 

Mrs. Theresa Chase 
 

https://www.facebook.com/EvergreenBothell 

https://twitter.com/EABothell 

http://www.amazon.com/?_encoding=UTF8&tag=ever
gacade-20 
 

 

 

 
 

Tuition and payments for extended care and 
transportation packages are due the first day of 
the month.  All other invoices are due upon 
receipt. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

September  
 

22-25 4th Grade to Islandwood 

24 Afterschool Enrichment Class 
Registrations Due 

30 Allies Ahoy! Taproot Theatre Touring 
Company Assembly, MPR, 1 p.m. 

 

October 
 

2 OPT Meeting, Library, 6 p.m. 

10 Professional Development Day, No School 
Camp Offered 

15-17 Grade 3 to Mt. St. Helens 

17 Midterm Personal Learning Plans Sent 
Home 

20 Individual Student Pictures, All Grades, 
Privileged Dress 

21 Class Group Pictures, All Grades,  
Uniforms Required 

23 Earth Challenge Assembly, MPR, Time 
TBA 

23 OPT Pumpkin Carving, MRP, 6 p.m. 

24 Subway Orders Sent Home 

27 Grades 4-5 Kids in Medicine Forensic 
Anthropology Hands-On Field Trip 

31 Halloween Celebrations 

31 Conference Requests Sent Home 

31  Subway Orders Due 

Principal’s Message 

Don’t Forget… 
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Our first OPT meeting of the school year will be 
held on Thursday, October 2nd in the Library.   This 
is a great opportunity to meet other parents and 
learn how you can support our school!  Free 
childcare is available during the meeting.  Students 
must be at least three years old and potty trained 
to participate.  Please call our administrative team 
at 425-488-8000 by Wednesday, October 1st to 
RSVP for childcare.   
 
 
 

 
 
Our morning Kiss-N-Ride lines continue to go very 
well.  Please remember that this drop off option is 
available from 8:10 to 8:30 a.m.  Students dropped 
off before 8:10 a.m. must be escorted to and 
signed into our childcare program in building F.  
Students arriving after 8:30 a.m. must be escorted 
into the office and checked in at the front desk for 
attendance to be logged and a tardy 
communication issued for the teacher. 
 

Afternoon pick-up lines are available starting at 3 
p.m. for preschool and continuing at 3:10 p.m. for 
kindergarten, 3:20 p.m. for grades 1-2 and 3:30 
p.m. for grades 3-6. Please do not enter your 
child’s pick-up line prior to the appropriate time so 
that we can keep the lines moving smoothly. 
 

If your child will be absent from school, please 
notify both our administrative team and your 
child’s teacher prior to 8:30 a.m. on the day your 
child will be absent.  You may call the office at 425-
488-8000 or email both your child’s teacher and 
Deborah Kaye at deborah.kaye@nlcinc.com. Thank 
you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

We have some awesome fall enrichment classes 
offered this trimester including a variety of sports, 
and tech classes as well as art, drama, cooking and 
chess.  Class catalogs are going home with 
students today and registrations are due 
Wednesday, September 24th.  Classes are filled on 
a first come, first served basis so please be sure to 
turn in your child’s enrichment class registration 
form and payment as soon as possible.  
 
 
 
 
 
If you didn’t get a chance to sign up to volunteer 
for one of the many OPT committees during our 
curriculum nights this week, you may still do so by 
emailing EvergreenOPT@outlook.com.  We would 
appreciate your help with the upcoming Pumpkin 
Carving and Trunk or Treat event (October 23rd) 
and with any of the following other OPT events: 
Book Fair, Holiday Store, Teacher Appreciation, 
Science Fair and School Dance.  Opportunities to 
share your enthusiasm and skills abound and the 
children (and staff) really do enjoy these events!  
Don’t forget to join us for the OPT meeting on 
October 2nd.  Thank you for your support! 
 

Drop Off , Pick Up & Student Absences 
 

OPT Meeting Fall Enrichment Classes 

Volunteers Needed for OPT 

Committees 
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